
 

Two Mile Pond Hydrological Study Update 

First Monitoring Station Installed for Data Collection  

 

The City of Santa Fe has contracted with John Shomaker and Associates, Inc. 
(JSAI) to perform hydrologic monitoring and ecological assessment services for 
the Two Mile Pond area, and the first of three new hydrologic monitoring stations 
has now been installed at the confluence of the Santa Fe River and the Two Mile 
Pond return.  
 

After obtaining access permission from landowners and compiling existing data 
related to the area, JSAI will install the remaining monitoring stations. The aim is 
to better understand how water moves through the system by quantifying the 
change in volume over time and distance. The ecological assessment will 
establish six permanent transects, or lines along which data will be collected at 
regular intervals, that will span the valley across areas above and below Old 
Stone Dam and the historic pond footprint. JSAI will use a combination of satellite 
imagery, GIS, and field collection to monitor ecological changes over 
time. Physical and biological data will be collected along all six transects, 
however, biological data collection will be limited to the growing season (March 
through October). Hydrologic data will be collected regularly throughout the 
year.   
 

As data is collected, JSAI will provide quarterly reports that will be available to 

the public on the City’s website. For background information and to sign up for 

additional updates on Two Mile Pond, please click here to read the FAQ and 

register for the email list. 

https://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001BbDXZXEQVDar9t1rLqhlrgNPtxlLSA_4IiIljH6T5iecn3UhwqwfrOZEdFahBz-W7HZQyyL4Wue8hMR8oFiIRL6udlbxgKuXdgbAPZKLPK1_s2FWSeKzAaFtHJH0fy65EEy_UVj3JOIDuZT0Z2hjxTLxGozTwxiW_2WMPAStqnx2-9NznF_ZbZW89PMi0qEXZR_o9D_81bAd0GDqvInKnWwMvtv6hz5l&c=38UVmFizfldn1sIpeCsZn2c8Vb66KUPSypPyX5v-1ZR63YZMALQuag==&ch=a7VWm8Dv66qwoyvcD6dM6GNWmWbpflR2Mgebn3F0Jho8jGozU9nS8A==

